
   
 

Welcome 
 
On behalf of the current and past chiefs of the Cutchogue Fire Department, I want to 
welcome you and offer our sincere appreciation for supporting the annual “Steak Night” 
fundraiser.  The money that is raised this evening will help sustain fire department activities 
during the year. 
 

The Wine and Beer for tonight’s event have been graciously donated by: 
Shinn’s Estate Vineyard and Legend’s Restaurant. 

 
Your support over the past 22 years has been very generous and we hope that it continues 
tonight through the purchase of raffle tickets for door prizes and a 50/50 cash payout. 
 
I’d like to thank the following businesses that donated prizes to this year's raffle. 
 

Coster Heppner Funeral Home 
CFD Ladies Auxiliary 
Jason’s Vineyard  
Fitness Advantage 
Fit Foods 
Touch of Venice  
Pelligrini Vineyards 
Orient by The Sea 
East End Sporting Goods 
Cross Sound Ferry 

Legend's 
The Giving Room 
Cutchogue Hardware 
Jay-Zee’s Plumbing & Heating 
Ammirati’s of Love Lane 
Pugliese Vineyards 
Love Lane Kitchen 
Macari Vineyards 
Lombardis  
Love Lane Sweet Shop 
 

Throughout the year we hold several other fundraisers including the pancake breakfast in 
June, the famous chicken barbeque in August and a 5k race in December.  We would 
appreciate your support at these worthwhile events as well. 
 
A special “thanks” goes to the members of the Cutchogue Fire Department who help to 
make this event a continuing success. 
 
I hope that you enjoy your dinner this evening.       
 
Have a great time! 
 

Chief Larry Behr  
Cutchogue Fire Department 


